§ Corsham Primary School

Caring » Positive » Stimulating

24 January 2014
Dear Parents/Carers

Wiltshire Council Proposal for No Waiting at any time on the Bradford Road

Wiltshire Council has informed us of a proposal to install double yellow lines along Bradford
Road from the junction into the Rudloe Estate, past the school entrance to beyond the bend
(see below plan). If this is approved, those of you who park on the Bradford Road and use that
school gate and will no longer be able to do so.

As a school we are against this proposal as we recognise using the gate relieves a lot of
pressure on the Broadwood Avenue access road which has restricted access, especially for
coaches. It would also result in increased traffic on to the Rudloe estate and adversely affect
local residents which is a serious concern to the school.

We have also found that cars parking along the Bradford Road has the effect of reducing the
speed traffic travels along the road, making it safer for many of you to cross.

One of the reasons this change has been proposed is because there have been occasions
when parents have parked inappropriately which have been observed. If this was to cease
then some of the arguments in favour of the proposal would disappear. Please help us to help
you and our neighbours by parking and moving children considerately.
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There is currently a public consultation on this proposal open until Monday 10"
February. You can access the information by using the website link below and we

would encourage you to comment on the proposal and support the school with this
issue.

htlg:va‘wirtghire.gw.uk.f-:uuncilfmnsultationﬂmmnwﬁaﬂnnsﬂmvarinusmadsc.nr
shamandbox.htm

Anyone commenting must include their name and address — without this Wiltshire
Council cannot accept your comments. You must also quote the
Reference: HKB/TRO/CORM

There are three ways you can comment on this proposal:
1. In writing. Send your comments by post to:

Traffic Order Team
Sustainable Transport Group
Highways & Transport
County Hall

Bythesea Road

Trowbridge

Wiltshire

BA14 8JN

2. By e-mail to trafficorders@uwiltshire.gov.uk
3. Or by completing the online form using the website link above.

| hope you feel able to find the time to comment on this proposal. The more public
objections to it will hopefully ensure that the No Waiting restriction is not put in place.

Yours faithfully

ol

Fiona Allen
Executive Headteacher



